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The Agency Management Committee met on Tuesday 14 September 2021 via videoconference. This 
communiqué highlights key discussions and considerations from the meeting.  
As scheduled, the September AManC meeting was a shorter meeting, dedicated to discussing key 
emerging issues with no regular business items.  
The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 
CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report and the verbal update from Mr Martin Fletcher which highlighted 
Ahpra’s response to surge workforce issues in Victoria, ACT and NSW via the pandemic sub-register.  
Key emerging issues and discussion items  
The Committee reviewed a revised set of proposed strategic risk themes 2021/22 and also commenced 
discussions on emerging Ahpra workforce issues post COVID-19. 
National Board Chair presentation    
The Committee also welcomed a presentation from Ms Julie Brayshaw, Chair, Occupational Therapy 
Board of Australia on current challenges and the future focus of the Board.  

The next meeting of the Agency Management Committee is on 19 October 2021.  

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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